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Our Christian values: Compassion, forgiveness, trust, respect, courage and  perseverance 

School Monitoring Council—Vacancy We currently have a vacancy for a parent councillor on our 

School Monitoring Council.  This group (similar to a governing body) meet twice a term and visit the 

school regularly to monitor how we work to improve pupil outcomes and their school experience.   

If you are able to give up some time and have a passion for our pupils’ education, please contact the 

office for an application form.  We would particularly welcome applications from those with a  

background in PE/sports.  We look forward to hearing from you! 



 

Classes % Lates Class % Lates 

Little Doves 95.19% 3 Pelicans 98.57% 8 

Little Fish 97.98% 3 Angels 100% 2 

Little Lambs 97.41% 3 Faith 96.93% 1 

Peacocks 98.02% 1 Hope 97.13% 3 

Phoenix 93.33% 2       

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

Consent forms 

We love to add lots of photos to our 
newsletter and website so you can get a 

snapshot of life at BB!  We cannot  
include photos until we receive consent 

so please return your home-school  
agreements as soon as possible! 

Many thanks. 



Over the last twelve months St Austell Foodbank, through its outlets at St Austell, Roche and St Stephen, 
has provided emergency food to over 3500 people who were facing the prospect of hunger.  Of these over 
1200 were children. 

To enable us to do this we rely on the generosity of local communities, such as your school, especially 
over the Harvest Festival period.  The demand for our services is steadily increasing this year and your 
continued support would be greatly appreciated.  

We are holding our Harvest Festival on Monday 14th October at 2pm, all welcome to attend.   



  

 

          

           

 

   

         

  

   

        

      

         



 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

https://www.nhs.uk/change4life/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes
https://www.bbcgoodfood.com/howto/guide/healthy-lunches-for-kids


Thinking of purchasing books for Christmas? The Book People have  
introduced a fundraising scheme that could benefit our school. Every time 
you place an order over £10, they will donate £1 to a school of your 
choice. If you add us as your school of choice, then all of your children 
will benefit from books that we can purchase to enjoy. You can never 
have too many books in a school ! If you’re stuck about suitable books to 
purchase for your children, then we will be making regular  
recommendations that might be useful. 

This month’s recommendations are:    
 

Particularly suitable for  

children aged between 4-7 

years, Traction Man is a  

beautifully illustrated picture 

book about an action figure 

that has an outfit for every  

occasion and a very special 

one knitted by his owner’s 

grandmother…  

Bill wakes up one morning 

to discover that he is  

wearing and dress and  

everyone is treating him 

like a girl. Why are girls 

treated differently from 

boys? Extremely funny with 

a thought-provoking  

message. Suitable for boys 

and girls  

After their plane crash lands in the 

Amazon, a group of children have 

to find a way to be rescued. A 

whole series of dangerous  

adventures await them in the  

rainforest. Will they ever make it 

home? Impossible to put down.  

Suitable for girls and boys age 9-

11 


